





Your ref:

Our ref: CEO1042/14

Enquiries: Dr Margaret Byrne

Phone: 9219 9960

Fax:

Email: margaret.byrne@dpaw.wa.gov.au

Ms Hannah Moore Committee Clerk Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations Parliament House PERTH WA 6000

Dear Ms Moore

TRANSCRIPT OF EVIDENCE

In response to your letter of 30 July 2014, please find enclosed the draft transcript of evidence marked up with corrections.

This response is provided on behalf of all of the six Department of Parks and Wildlife staff who appeared before the Committee on 23 July 2014.

Yours sincerely

Dr Margaret Byrne

Margard Bye

ACTING DIRECTOR GENERAL

13 August 2014

Att.